
NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC 

 

 

Middlesex County Family Courthouse Closed for Security Drill— 

Friday Afternoon, October 7, 2016 

 

On Friday, October 7, 2016, the Middlesex County Family Courthouse (120 New Street, New Brunswick) 

will be closed to the public from 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. for a security drill. 

• Filings and emergent applications will be accepted and handled at the Main Courthouse (56 

Paterson Street, New Brunswick), 1st floor, Civil Arbitration unit.    

• Domestic Violence Restraining Orders will be handled through the local police departments. 

• For any emergent matters during this time period, please contact the Operations Division at 

(732) 519 3436 for further instructions. 

 

 

Hon. Travis L. Francis 

Assignment Judge 

 

 

Dated: October 4, 2016 


